
Strathburn Nursery Participation Statement 2012 

 
At Strathburn Nursery we endeavour to facilitate active participation from all 

our pupils and parents. We adhere to Aberdeenshire Council Parental 

Involvement Strategy. 

 

Examples of Participation 

 Parents are asked for their views on our service through an annual 

questionnaire. The views and findings gathered from this help to form 

our action plan for the next session. 

 Views can also be gathered through an anonymous suggestion box, 

through parental contribution in pupil profiles and through parent 

meetings. 

 Action plans are shared with parents at the start of the academic 

session, and if relevant parents are involved in the completion of them. 

Parents are also informed of progress made in action plans, through 

letters sent home from DHT and through Nursery News letters. 

 Nursery policies are available at the entrance to the nursery, on the 

school website and also on Glow for parents with older siblings in the 

school. 

 There are open days, parent interviews and opportunities to help in the 

nursery. 

 Parents are encouraged to share their ideas during planning themes 

through the planning beanstalk. 

 Parents are asked to engage with their children and add comments to the 

big TThFB at the entrance to the nursery. 

 The plans are shared through a parent planning folder, planning beanstalk, 

TTHFB and notice boards. 

 Assessment feedback is shared regularly through pupil profiles, parent 

meetings and reports. 

 Pupils share their achievements with their parents regularly through 

their pupil profiles.  

 Pupils are fully engaged in the planning process in nursery, through 

responsive planning using TThFB, group discussion with key workers, 

target setting with key workers and idea sharing with parents for our 

interactive planning beanstalk. 

 

Evidence of participation of parents and pupils is collated in the DHT’s Action 

Plan Evidence folder. 

 

TThFB – Talking Thinking Floor Books 


